
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP 
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
MICHIGAN NATURAL RESOURCES TRUST FUND 

 
 
Notice is hereby given of a public hearing by White Lake Township on Tuesday, March 
13th 2018 at 7:00 P.M. at the White Lake Township Offices located at 7525 Highland 
Road, White Lake, MI 48383. 
 
White Lake Township plans to submit a grant to the Michigan Natural Resources Trust 
Fund for Acquisition. 
 
The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public input on a Michigan Natural 
Resources Trust Fund Grant to purchase property located on Brendel Lake 
identified as parcels 12-22-351-003, 12-27-100-001, and 12-27-100-002 which is 
approximately 57 Acres.  These parcels are located near the address 10785 Elizabeth 
Lake Road, White Lake, Michigan 48383.   This public hearing will allow residents 
the opportunity to express their interests on the purchase of the property and its 
future development as Township Park.  
 
Persons interested are requested to be present.  Persons interested may visit the 
Community Development Department, contact the Community Development Department 
by telephone at 248-698-3300, ext. 177, or attend the Public Hearing on the date 
specified.  Written comments are also welcome at White Lake Community Development 
Department, 7525 Highland Rd, White Lake, 48383.  Individuals with disabilities 
requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Clerk's Office as least 5 days before 
the public hearing.     
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